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Docket No. 50-461

Illinois Power Company
ATTN: J. S. Perry

Vice President
Clinton Power Station
Mail Code V-275
P. O. Box 678
Clinton, IL 61727

Dear Mr. Perry:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your November 5,1991 letter in
response to our special team assessment of the Clinton Power Station
ALARA (As low As Reasonably Achievable) program. We also a ppreciated
your October 15, 1991 visit to Region 111 to provide us wit 1 actions
you are taking to address the findings of the assessment.

We will continue to review your ALARA program implementation, including
=

your planned improvements, during future inspections.

Sincerely,

jf L.lp.-..
L. Robert areger, Chief>

Reactor Programs Branch

cc: ?. Cook, Manager, Clinton Power Station
f. Spangenberg, III,-Manager -

Licensing and Safety
DCD/DCD(RIDS)
OC/LFDCB

fResident inspector, Rill
LPM, NRR

_

J._McCaffrey, Chief, Public
litilities Division

Patricia O'Brien, Governor's
Office of Consumer Services

S. Zabel, Esquire, Schiff, Hardin,
& Waite

K. X. Berry, Licensing Services fianager
General Electric Company

Chairman, DeWitt County Board
Illinois Department of

Nuclear Safety
Robert flewmann, Office of Public

Counsel, State of Illinois Center
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